
 
2018 JUNE 11 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 
TO: COUNCIL MEMBERS DATE: 2018 June 06 
 
FROM: MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN   
 
SUBJECT: CITIZEN APPOINTMENT TO THE BURNABY PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD 
 
PURPOSE: To appoint citizen representative to the Burnaby Public Library Board. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

1. THAT Council appoint Mr. Gene Blishen as a citizen                                                                                                                
representative on the Burnaby Public Library Board for a two (2) year 
term. 

 
  
 

 
REPORT 

 
 
There is currently a vacancy on the Burnaby Public Library Board.  I am recommending 
Council appoint Mr. Gene Blishen to fill the vacancy on the Board as a citizen 
representative for a two (2) year term. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

         
 
 

Derek R. Corrigan 
M A Y O R 

 
 
 
Copied to: City Manager 
   Director Corporate Services 
   Chief Librarian 
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